
 

 
 
 
April 26, 2010 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian, 
 
The Bahamas Swimming Federation is offering its fourth annual Nationals Photo Gallery 
in its 2010 Nationals Commemorative Booklet. This Photo Gallery is designed to 
display passport sized photos of all our swimmers showing the year they swam their first 
Nationals. 
 
We are inviting swimmers from all of our clubs to once again participate in this fun and 
inexpensive venture. The cost per entry is ten dollars ($10.00) and the deadline for entries 
is May 30th, 2010. All forms should be submitted to the BSF representative from each 
club. We would greatly appreciate your support and cooperation. 
 
Photos in JPEG format ONLY should be sent to John Bradley at jbradley@bs.ibm.com or 
the swimmer can elect to have the BSF file photo used instead. Absolutely no photos in 
non-electronic format can be used. 
 
Please complete the form below and attach the necessary funds. 
 
  

Bahamas Swimming Federation 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
 

NATIONALS PHOTO GALLERY FORM 

 
Swimmer’s Name__________________________________ Date ______________ 
 
Club Name________________________________ 
 
Nationals Swim Year____________ e.g. 1st, 2nd etc. 
 
Photo e-mailed to John Bradley ____________ OR use BSF file photo ___________ 
 
 
N.B Kindly enclose or attach $10. 00 to form. 


